
•	 Dress up as a Pirate for a day (yes including the staff!)

•	 A fun and educational day.

•	 All schools/centres receive a host pack which includes lesson plans, colouring 
material for younger students, a school poster and a white eye patch for 
every student and staff member to wear on the day.

•	 Collecting treasure - we encourage you to ‘collect treasure’ (a gold coin) with 
all funds raised from the day going toward childhood brain cancer research.

WHAT’S INVOLVED

10TH JUNE 2016

For more information, please visit www.piratedayfriday.com 

Telethon Adventurers are thrilled to be a charity partner of Pirate Day 

Friday and encourage everyone to join in the fun on 10 June 2016.  

Pirate Day Friday


